



Come Join Our Team!!!
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The Shorewood Swim Club is hosting assessments for new swimmers on Tuesday, September 17th and Thursday, September 19th in the VHE Pool. Our Fall Swim League runs from September 23rd – November 22nd.

Interested families should contact Head Coach David Westfahl (davewestfahl@shorewoodswimclub.com) to schedule a 15 minute assessment between 5:30-7:00. 

Fun, Fitness and Friendship
Swimming regularly has numerous benefits for everyone. Beyond the obvious physical benefits, it also promotes social and emotional health!

The Swim Scoop
· Lifetime Sport
· Offered Year Round
· Learn the value of Teamwork
· Safe Sport with low chance of injury
· Improved water safety

The Shorewood Swim Club is a competitive swim club of over 150 swimmers. We have ten training groups serving swimmers from Novice to Olympic Trials competitors.

· Professional, Certified Coaches
· Progressive Teaching and Training Structure
· Convenient Practice Times and Sites
· Low Swimmer/Coach Ratio and Excellent Lane Space
· Long History of Developing Successful Swimmers


Please check out the “Prospective Member” section of our website for more information:
www.shorewoodswimclub.com


The Shorewood Swim Club is a 501c3 non-profit, and is not sponsored by the Shorewood School District or Shorewood Recreation Department

